
  1 St Annes Event Space

 � Foundations  for  pedestrian  walkways  have  been 
completed  allowing  paving  to  commence  from  
the western end.

 � New  kerb  lines  have  been  completed  forming  
the new highway layout and pedestrian walkways.
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May’s Milestones: Progress Made

 � Works  are  progressing  on  the improvements  to  
the  bus  shelter  on  thesouthern  side  of  The  
Square.  Subject  tot hird party service providers, 
we hope to re-open the bus top next week. Thank 
you to all passengers for their patience.

 � The aim for June is now to push forwardwith  the  
paving,  allowing  everyone  to start to witness the 
transformation of The Square.

The ambitious regeneration project aims to create an attractive event space and enhance 
public area’s in the heart of St Annes. Increasing events in the town centre will lead to 
more footfall from visitors and residents with the long term goal of generating economic 
activity. The event space is part of the St Annes Masterplan, which has been designed 
to improve the look and feel of the town centre, promote public transport and enhance 
the character of the conservation area. 

If you wish to join the WhatsApp group with 
weekly updates & pictures, scan here:

June’s Focus: Upcoming Work

Landscaping
An  important  part  of  the  scheme  is  to  refresh  
existing  planting,  so  you  will  start  to  see  new  
flowers, grasses and trees in The Square. The existing  
areas  are  to  be  enhanced  by  filling  incurrent  gaps  
using  a  mix  of  new  plants.  The  planting palette has 
been designed by BDP Landscape Architects using 
coastal and salt tolerant species, whilst choosing 
plants that can survive our coastal patterns.


